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JAN CHARTER

From: <elderstar@yahoo.com>

To: <OEStar@yahoogroups.com>

Sent: Sunday, January 11, 2004 10:09 PM

Subject: [OEStar] Ode to Our Organists

You sit alone in that lonely place
Showing us how to set the pace.

You play our anthems, our hymns, our songs
Knowing by heart where each belongs,

Listen to you is such a thrill
Equal to the birds on my window sill

Without your talent it would be dreary
I really must say you make things cheery

There are no words to thank you enough
Without your music floor work would be tough

So we honor you with words of praise
May God bless you all of your days....

Written by

Rose Wilfer Conductress
Electa Modesto,Ch.72
Nov.05,2004
Modesto,Ca. GGC
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OEStar@yahoogroups.com

- This OES Email List is dedicated to the memory of Glenna Walsh-Frost, of

Houston, TX. the first List Moderator,who originated the idea that we could all communicate

and learn from each other. It is an unofficial mailing list for members and friends of the

Order of the Eastern Star. Not all participants of the list are members of the order. This list

is not sponsored by nor do any of the posts listed hereon represent the opinions or directives

of any Grand Chapter or any General Grand Chapter.

The list owner/moderator, Bob Parker, can be vouched for as a member in good standing by the Grand
Chapter

of Ontario, OES

To access the FILES section go to
http://groups.yahoo.com/group/OEStar/files/
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